
service changes
from 5 April 2020
At trentbarton we know you trust us to get you where you’re going in a safe, comfortable 
and hassle free manner. We take this responsibility incredibly seriously. We want to reassure 
you that the safety and well-being of customers and colleagues is our top priority and we 
have taken all necessary measures to aid in stopping wherever possible the spread of 
Coronavirus. We continue to monitor customer usage closely and are therefore making 
further changes to our services.
 
Public transport continues to play a pivotal role in facilitating keyworkers getting to and from 
their locations of work, including our amazing NHS sta�. We are exceptionally proud to 
helping facilitate these important journeys.
 
The changes taking place from 5 April 2020 e�ect the Sunday timetables for all our brands 
and further information can be found online at trentbarton.co.uk/coronavirus.
 
In addition there are changes to the weekday timetables of the following brands.
 

 indigo

 royal derby

 skylink derby

 skylink express

 skylink nottingham
 
Further details of these changes can be found online at trentbarton.co.uk/coronavirus
 
During this time we are allowing customers to freeze any pre-purchased products, 
including any corresponding subscriptions. To do this we are asking customers to speak to 
contact our customer services team by phone on 01773 712265, email at
talk@trentbarton.co.uk or by our social media channels (@trentbartonland).
 
We will continue to keep our website and social media feeds up to date for the very latest
information and changes.
 
We appreciate your support at this time. Stay safe.

Je�
managing director


